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Walter Williams - Petition 1292

From:  Deirdre Clein <dclein@giffelswebster.com>
To: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: 11/28/2016 9:01 AM

Subject: Petition 1292

Walter,

We are requesting a revision to the language of Petition 1292. After speaking with DTE, we were made aware
that the surface of the alley cannot be vacated due to existing above ground electrical utilities that cannot be
removed. We would like adjust the request so as to vacate the alley but retain an easement for all utilities,
above and below ground.

Please let me know if this will be problematic in any way.
Thank you!
iﬂ:els Deirdre Clein
g Planner
We bS‘te I" 28 W. Adams Street, Suite 1200
Detroit, Ml 48226
P: (313) 962.4442 F: (313) 962.5068
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